
                                                           

 

 

 

 

VOTE NOW TO HELP JOEL MILLER WIN A RACING SEASON IN EUROPE 

Star Mazda Championship driver Joel Miller has been nominated as part of a group of 

international drivers in a 'popularity poll.'  Drivers getting the most votes will be 

selected for the Grand Prix Shootout which takes place at the end of the calendar year. 

All votes must be in during the month of September. 

Whether you are a fan of Joel Miller's, or a fellow competitor or member of another 

team, we hope you will participate in voting for him on the basis that anything any of us 

can do to advance the career of any Star Mazda Championship driver will, in the long 

run, benefit us all. 

In order to participate, please click this link:  

http://www.starmazda.com/news/series/2009/JoelMiller_Driverdatabaseflyer.pdf 


